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October 31, 2014 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

Prince Charles Building 

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 

St. John's, Newfoundland & Labrador 
A1A 5B2 

Attention: 	Ms. Cheryl Blundon 

Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Re: 	The Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages 
on the Island Interconnected System — Requests for Information, Phase One 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (Hydro) is in receipt of Requests for Information (RFIs) numbered 

DD-NLH-113 to DD-NLH-121 filed on October 30, 2014. Pursuant to the Board's correspondence of 

October 28, and 31, 2014 all responses to information requests for Phase One of the public outage 

inquiry are required to be filed no later than November 13, 2014, including responses to information 

requests filed by October 30, being the final filing date for Phase One RFIs. In this regard Hydro has 

reviewed Mr. Dumaresque's RFIs noted above and wishes to advise the Board that it intends to 

respond to DD-NLH-117, 118, 119 and 121 by November 13, as these relate to Phase One of the 

review, and will be responding to the remainder of Mr. Dumaresque's recently filed RFIs dealing with 

Phase Two matters in accordance with the schedule for responses to Phase Two RFIs once the same 
is established by the Board. We trust this is satisfactory. 

Yours truly, 

NEWF DLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO 

GPY/jc 

cc: 	Gerard Hayes — Newfoundland Power 
	

Thomas Johnson — Consumer Advocate 
Paul Coxworthy — Stewart McKelvey Stirling Scales 

	
Danny Dumaresque 

ecc: 	Roberta Frampton Benefiel — Grand Riverkeeper Labrador 
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